


Recommendation

 Staff recommends approval of
Montana Alley Vacation

 City Plan Commission
recommended conditional
approval (8-0) of Montana Alley
Vacation on February 25, 2021.
The conditions were the
following:

« That prior to City Council, the
applicant and utility companies find
resolution of existing utility
infrastructure located within the
subject alley.
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Public Input

 Notice of public hearing was
published in the El Paso Times on
February 12, 2021.

* Notices were mailed to property
owners within 200 feet on
February 11, 2021.

* The Planning Division has not
received any communications in
support nor opposition to the
request.
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